M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
November 3, 2015
RE:

Surplus Bus Sale
The Boone County Board of Education approved a recommendation to declare as surplus used buses and trucks from the transportation and facility maintenance department. 

On November 3, 2015, multiple bids were received in response to our invitation for the Sale of Used Buses and Trucks.
A recommendation is made that the highest bidder for each item be accepted. A detailed listing is attached.
	BUS #
	YEAR
	Highest Bid
	Bid Amount

	136
	1999
	Thelma Howlett
	1000

	137
	1999
	Daniele Axtell
	1505

	138
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	139
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	140
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	141
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	143
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	144
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	145
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	147
	1999
	Hickman Services
	310

	161
	2000
	Thelma Howlett
	400

	148
	2000
	George Terrizzi
	1627

	149
	2000
	Hickman Services
	310

	150
	2000
	Hickman Services
	310

	151
	2000
	Jim Walton
	977

	153
	2000
	Hickman Services
	310

	154
	2000
	Hickman Services
	310

	159
	2000
	Jim Walton
	777

	160
	2000
	Hayes Conley
	815

	162
	2000
	Chris Edgington
	2571.63

	163
	2000
	Chris Edgington
	2571.63

	164
	2000
	Hickman Services
	310

	165
	2000
	Hickman Services
	310

	169
	2001
	Hickman Services
	310

	171
	2001
	Hickman Services
	310

	172
	2001
	Zeke Adams
	3500

	BG951
	1995
	Lowry Price
	556

	FM002
	2000
	Darrell Stahl
	825


